
May 2001 

Yard of the Month - May 

Congratulations to the Maderos Family 

1140 Buckthorne Court for their beautiful 

yard!  

 Next month could be your chance to win a $50 

gift certificate!  

____________________ 

$3250 is past due to Gran Forest Swim and 

Tennis as of March 2001! Any account that 

is two quarters behind in dues payments will 

be referred to an attorney. 

We are incurring excessive legal fees due to 

violators refusing to comply with the covenants. 

We are eating up the dues increase on legal 

fees, when it was intended for neighborhood 

improvements. Those few that choose to violate the 

covenants hurt everyone who lives in Gran Forest.  

Next Board Meeting 

June 5th, 7:00pm. at the Pool 

 

Homeowners Meeting 
Changed to May 20th, 5pm. at the Pool 

Email your suggestions and comments to 

Granforest@AOL.com 

As of July 2000 this email address is no 
longer valid. Please click on "Contact" on the 

homepage. 

 Due to problems with the water conditions, the 

pool opening has been delayed. It will be open 

no later than May 19th. 

Attention Tennis Players! 
We do not have a service that empties the trashcans on 

the courts. Please take a minute to throw any garbage in 

the large trashcans by the club house. Thank you! 

Important Reminders 

 The tennis courts must not be used past 

10:30pm. 
 It is against the law to shoot off fireworks in 

Cumming. 
 If your dog makes a mess while going for a 

walk, please clean it up. 
 Do not allow your dog to defecate in the park 

and playground area. 
 Projects approved by the ACC must be 

competed within one calendar year of approval. 

After that, they must be resubmitted. 

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Do you have a green thumb? 

Do you simply have a love for gardening and want to 

learn more about it? Call Susan at 770-887-7798 to learn 

about the Gran Forest Gardener's Club. 

Mom's Night Out Schedule 

 May 31st - Longhorn's 6:30 pm. 
 June 28th - Concert at the Park. Meet at the 

pool parking lot at 6:30pm, we'll caravan over. 

Bring something to sit on and a picnic dinner. 

We can also stop and pick up food to take. 
 Call Lisa Pirrello to sign up and for more 

details; 770-889-3337. 

To make an announcement in the newsletter, email 

Granforest@aol.com 

As of July 2000 this email address is no 

longer valid. Please click on "Contact" on the 
homepage.  

Upcoming Events 
Garage Sale May 12th 8-1. Put balloons on your mailbox 

to draw attention to your home! 

Babysitters 

Kyndell Fry is 12 years old and has taken 

the "certified babysitter" course. Kyndell has 

experience with infants and older children. 

770-844-9418. 

 
PLEASE SLOW DOWN IN GRAN FOREST 

AND RESPECT ALL THE STOP SIGNS!!!  

  


